
STUDENT USE OF INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY 
 
 
Policy 524 contains information regarding Student Use of Information Technology. 
Students are able to access the Internet from every classroom. Students are expected 
to follow guidelines for acceptable use of the Internet and the Student Code of Ethics 
Using social media. 
 
Should parents (or students age 18 or older) NOT want the following technologies to be 
used, please schedule an appointment at the District Services Center with the 
Technology Department. You must complete an opt-out form, which needs to be 
completed annually by October 1. 
 
 
During the school day, for educational purposes, students have access to: 

● The Internet 
● Google Workspace for Education Plus and additional district-approved apps 
● iPad or school-issued tablet 

 
 
If you wish to discuss your student's access to technology and complete a form 
limiting/denying your student's technology access, you can contact the Technology 
Department at 952-226-0060 
 
The District Services Center is open Monday - Friday from 8 a.m. - 4 p.m.  
Address: 4540 Tower Street SE, Prior Lake, MN 55372 


